
 

 

 

 
Washington’s Public Four-Year College and Universities 

Announce Statewide Date Change for Students  
 

February 2024 
 
 
Each of Washington’s public, four-year institutions are extending the College Decision Day to June 1, 2024, for 
students applying to college for fall 2024 admissions. This will provide students and families with more time to 
make an informed decision about their college options at Washington’s public, four-year college and universities.  
 
Delays in implementing the FAFSA continue to create stress and challenges for students and families. However, 
Washington’s public, four-year institutions are committed to removing barriers and challenges to ensure that 
families can access affordable, quality education at our institutions.  
 
We strongly encourage students and families to begin the college application process now and file a FAFSA or 
WAFSA. Although there may be emerging challenges as this process unfolds, we want Washington students and 
families to know we are here to support them during this time.  
 
Together, Washington’s public, four-year institutions are excited to welcome students who have chosen to attend 
a college or university in their home state. We also want students who have yet to decide where to enroll—
whether they are rethinking their plans or just starting to make them—to consider the terrific options available 
right here in Washington.  
 

 
 


